
 

 

 

 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much   notice as possible. 

Monday 6th September  Start of Autumn Term - 8.40am 

Monday 13th September Reception children start 1/2 days 

Friday 17th September  Year 6 start swimming 

Monday 20th September  Reception children start Full time 

Friday 24th September McMillan Coffee Morning - School Hall 

 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

 

Learn English at St Charles’ 
Catholic Primary School 

Parent course starting Thursday 
16th September. 
 
Parents who are new to speaking 
English are invited to attend a 
course in school every Thursday. 
The specialist language teacher will 
teach you English based on your 
current knowledge. The course will 
be very informal. It will also be a 
great opportunity to meet other 
parents from different countries. 
 
The course will take place 9:00am-
10:30am each week. 
 
If you are interested please email 
kehlen@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk or 
call the school office. 
Please note places are limited to 8 
parents.  

 

St Charles’ Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Love, learn and grow together” 

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean               10th August 2021 

Timekeeping 

We are pleased that in the first week most children were in 

school before 8.50am. 

Please remember that the school gates open at 8.40am and 

close at 8.50am. Any child who is late must be signed in by 

an adult at the school office. 

Once again, we are working                                                   

with Cath Breen our                                                           

attendance officer who will                                                       

be supporting us with time                                                  

keeping and attendance                                                          

concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was wonderful to see all the children back this week. The children have settled well 
into school life, enjoying being with their friends  and getting back into the school rou-
tine.  

We also say welcome - Miss King, our Year 3 teacher, we hope she enjoys being part of 
the St Charles’ family. We also have several new families who have joined our family of 
St Charles’ - Welcome everyone.   

Next week our Reception children start.  Today, Friday 10th, the children and their  
parent came in for a little visit, meeting their class friends and enjoying one of our   
fabulous school dinners. 

Year 6 Parents 

You can now apply on-line for Year 7 places 

at High Schools.  I would urge you to check 

the websites of potential schools as some of 

them expect a supplementary form to be 

completed on-line and some schools require 

your child to complete an exam.   

If you require support with completing your 

online applications please message either 

myself or Mrs Battersby via Class Dojo. 

Closing date for applications 31st October 

2021. 

 



London Marathon 2021 

This year I am running the London Marathon in London on 

Sunday 3rd October.  I am raising money for Asthma UK, 

who help to improve the lives of those with Asthma.  

My mum is a chronic asthmatic, who would have between 

15 and 20 asthma attacks a day.  But because of the research completed by     

Asthma UK, these asthma attacks have reduced considerably. Asthma kills 3     

people a day, someone will suffer a life threatening asthma  attack every 10      

seconds.  

Asthma UK work to stop asthma attacks and,    

ultimately, cure asthma by funding world        

leading research and scientists,   campaigning for 

change and supporting people with asthma to reduce their risk of a      

potentially life threatening asthma attack.  

I have raised 82% of my target amount - can you help me reach 100%?  If 
you would like to help you can either send your child in with your        
donation or visit my justgiving page  - send me a message on Class Dojo. 
Thank you.  

School Council 
This week each class voted for which     
children they would like to represent 
their voice at school council meetings.  
At the meetings the children have 
the opportunity to discuss what they 
would like to see developed or        
improved in the school. Well done to 
the following children. 

Year 1 - Joseph H & Daisy 

Year 2 - Amelia & Ruben 

Year 3 - Bella & Yannis 

Year 4 - Charlie & Sienna 

Year 5 - Poppy & Joseph FH 

Year 6 - Eve & Kyle 

 

 

House Teams 

This year all the children have been put into house teams. 

This enables the children benefit from being members of 

team, giving them a strong sense of responsibility and be-

longing; it helps  develop opportunities for year groups to 

work together, encourages children to support each other 

and provides them with a range of additional activities to 

take part in. 

There are four houses children from all year groups. We 

have chosen the following names for our teams; Brilliant 

Birch (Red), Outstanding Oak (Yellow), Fabulous Fir 

(Green) and Excellent Elm (Blue).  

House Captains - Autumn Term 
Brilliant Birch - James M & Jasmine B 

Outstanding Oak - Joel S & Rosie Mc 

Fabulous Fir - Fionnon O & Emily J 

Excellent Elm - Liam M & Freya H 
 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

10th September 

Reception  

Year 1 Eleanor 

Year 2 Daniel & Aubrey 

Year 3 Zac 

Year 4 Remaya 

Year 5 Luiza 

Year 6 Emily C 

Preloved Uniform 

If there are any families who would 
benefit from some extra preloved 
uniform please let school know 
through Class Dojo. We have: 

Trousers / Shorts 

Skirts / Pinafores  

Jumpers / Cardigans 

Shirts 

PE Kits 

Summer dresses 

Coats 

At present we are not accepting any 
more donations. Thank you. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Join us on Friday 24th September to  help 

raise money for Macmillan. This will be held 

in the school hall at 9.15am.   

 

If you would like to donate cakes, we will be 

extremely grateful. Please bring the cakes 

with your child on Friday 24th September. 


